
July 28, 2021
Thanks Earl, your note is much appreciated, and so glad you love the film as much as we do!

I will pass on your lovely note to Devin and the directors.

We are so happy to have found your AMAZING work, as it's so fitting for Buddy's story and history of 
the blues.

Take care and keep on with the amazing work of documenting musicians and let us know if you have 
an exhibition in LA or NY.

Best,
Sheira Rees-Davies
Executive Producer
Scheme Engine

July 28, 2021
Earl,

It means so much to all of us that you feel this way! We are very proud of the project and hope that it 
elevates Buddy Guy's place in history (not that he really needs any help from us.)

I hope that the film also spurs interest in your work, it is truly glorious!

Best,
Risé Sanders-Weir
Scheme Engine

July 28, 2021
Thank you to all Scheme Engine directors and staff involved in the making of this PBS American 
Masters documentary of Buddy Guy. Please forward on my appreciation to Devin Chanda & 
Buddy Guy.

Wow! was all I could feel after seeing the amazing work you all have done in the making of this film. 
The film blew me away. Having a contributing part to aid Buddy Guy in telling this legacy, I have no 
words that could express the visual story you built using my artwork. It was a chance of a lifetime for 
me, and truly an honor to be part of your creation on keeping alive the history of the blues. Your 
incorporation and techniques on showing my blues history paintings was artwork in itself, and I will 
always be grateful for your talents, and to be a part of the result. Thank you for all you have done for 
me.

I want to thank Devin Chanda, Buddy Guy and Scheme Engine Productions for their amazing work in 
creating this documentary film Buddy Guy: The Blues Chase The Blues Away. Never had I expected 
to see such a touching life story than the legacy Buddy Guy lived. You all did such an amazing job in 
capturing and holding the viewers interest throughout the entire film.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Earl Klatzel


